
To review agencies, parties to the proceeding, and interested persons: 
 
On Wednesday, April 7, 2010, the Commission sustained an objection of Intervenor Friends of the 
Highland Mountains regarding Development Permit DP 4862.  The Commission has determined the 
application submitted by Highland Wind, LLC is not complete because the applicant has not sufficiently 
demonstrated Right, Title and Interest, as required by law.  Accordingly, the Commission will take no 
further action on this application unless and until the applicant completes its application. 
 
When and if an application is accepted as complete, all notices required by law will be provided.  A Public 
Notice will be published in a locally circulated newspaper, sent to abutting landowners, and posted on 
LURC’s website, indicating a complete application is under review and providing information as to the 
review process, including deadlines and public hearing.   
 
Any comments submitted by review agencies will be retained, but the previously noticed April 21st due 
date for submittal of review comments by agencies is no longer applicable.  When and if an application is 
accepted as complete, LURC will contact the reviewing agencies to submit, re-confirm or amend review 
comments.      
 
LURC’s webpage for this project will be updated accordingly. 
http://www.maine.gov/doc/lurc/projects/Windpower/HighlandWind/Highland_DP4862.shtml    
 
Questions should be directed to Marcia Spencer Famous at Marcia.spencer-famous@maine.gov . 
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